
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 11/24 

Re: Destination Gozo – GTA Newsletter Jan-Feb 2024 
13th March 2024 
 
  

Dear GTA Member, 
  
Please find attached the Gozo Tourism Association Newsletter Destination Gozo, covering the 
period January to February 2024 
  
In this issue, we are highlighting the various initiatives taken by GTA, during this year and 
including the following topics: 
  

 Gozo Tourism Awards 2023 
 Annual General Meeting 2024 
 GTA’s 25th Anniversary 
 Comparative Statistics for collective accommodation 2022 - 2023 
 Comparative Performance Survey December 2023 

   
We hope that through this Newsletter, we keep you abreast with the work being carried by the 
Association, and that you find the contents of the Newsletter informative. 
 
Thanks and best regards, 
 
  
Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 


